Parents,

REV. ELLEN MARTIN IS BACK!



Our kids ask questions about sex, and we may cringe or evade. In Genesis 2, Adam and Eve were naked and felt no shame. What if we talked about sex with each other and our kids as it was initially proclaimed by God, as good?

This year Ellen will host two events, as well as, preach at all 3 sermons on Sunday, February 19, 2023.

Parents who have attended The Talk before, please register for:



The Talk Continues with Rev. Ellen Martin

Friday, February 17, 2023

6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Dinner: lasagna and salad

6:30 PM - 8:00 PM

"THE TALK Continues"

"THE TALK Continues" will include:

- refresher content from "THE TALK: Embrace the Sacred Gift"
- positive changes in thinking and conversations since attending "THE TALK"
- confusion, concerns, and/or questions since attending "THE TALK"
- · practice answering our kids' questions
- · create one-step action plan going forward

Please register at wesleymemorial.org/talk2



We encourage a donation of \$8 per family for Friday's "The Talk Continues" and \$20 per family for Saturday's "The Talk" to help pay our speaker and childcare workers. After you register, visit wesleymemorial.org/give - use the drop down menu under "Fund" and select "The Talk."